
PARCS UPDATE #125 – June 29, 2020 – This newsletter, titled 

Policies for Organized Hamlets, reviews the recent Zoom 

Conversation in which 17 OH delegates met with President Garry 

Dixon who outlined the areas where organized hamlets should 

consider having policies to guide their work.  The newsletter quotes 

feedback from a participant praising the “conversational 

structure” of the session, along with the information provided.   


